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 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 28th January 

Nursery 87% 

Reception 92% 

Mrs Nightingale’s class 86% 
Mrs Underwood’s class 92% 

Mr Carr’s class 92% 
Mrs Bourne’s class 93% 

Mr McDonald’s class 87% 
Mrs Smith’s class 94% 

Mr Forster’s class 96% 

Weekly average 91% 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

February  
14th February 2022 Valentines Disco - More information to follow 

16th February 2022 Year 6 - Smart Walk Road Safety 

18th February 2022 “Wear red for CHUF”. Any donations welcome, the heart foundation is very dear to  

 some of our families. 

21st February 2022 Half Term Holiday - Children return Monday 28th February 

3rd March 2022 World book Day  

17th March 2022 Parents Coffee afternoon 2:15pm 

22nd March 2022 Early Years Parents invited for lunch - More information to follow  

23rd March 2022 Year 1 Parents invited for lunch - More information to follow 

24th March 2022 Year 1 Parents invited for lunch - More information to follow 

  

  
 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery Oliver R 

Reception Dila M 

Mrs Nightingale’s class Thomas L 
Mrs Underwood’ class Kadar I 

Mr Carr’s class Scarlett P-R 
Mrs Bourne’s class Miley B 

Mr McDonald’s class Safira Z 
Mrs Smith’s class Lacey F 

Mr Forster’s class Daniel L 

Hi Arp Lizzie O 
 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson:  Breakfast club is buzzing! If you 

would like your child to attend our free breakfast club, please drop 

them off between 8 – 8:10am.                                             
Attendance is extremely important. When children have poor 

attendance, they fall behind in their learning and can then develop 

low self-confidence. Help us to grow independent, confident and 

resilient young children by bringing your child/ren to school every 

day. Children love to win the weekly class best attendance award! 

Below 90% has a 

drastic effect on academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Excellent attendances  

 

E-Safety   Keeping children safe online is so important to us here at Broadwood so we would like to take this opportunity to remind 
you that Tuesday 8th February 2022 is Safer Internet Day. Safer Internet Day is celebrated globally in February each year to promote the 
safe and positive use of digital technology for children and young people, and to inspire a national conversation about using technology 
responsibly, respectfully, critically, and creatively. It will be celebrated with the theme ‘All fun and games? and is all about creating a 
safer internet, whether that is whilst gaming and creating content, or interacting with their friends and peers.  
Why not continue the conversation with your child by talking about some of the social media apps they may have heard about be using 
the following link. https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/social-media-guides 

 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/social-media-guides

